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May 11, 2018 

 
A.L. CLC18-P04 

(UT2018-004) 

 

Public Service Commission of Utah 

160 East 300 South 

4th Floor 

Salt Lake City, Utah  84111 

 

Dear Commissioners: 

 

Attached for your notification are revisions to the CenturyLink Communications, LLC (“CLC”) Price List 

No. 1. 

 

This filing introduces 30 Minutes Long Distance for residential customers and eliminates CenturyLink’s 

1 800 Calling Service for business and residential customers.  There are no customers utilizing this 

service. 

 
The Company respectfully requests that the proposed changes outlined above become effective 
May 18, 2018.  If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at 
marla.hazlett@centurylink.com. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
 

 
Marla Hazlett 
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Marla Hazlett 
Regulatory Compliance and Analytics 

Marla.Hazlett@CenturyLink.com 
Voice:  (303) 992-5838 

 

Tariff Analyst III 
Lawanna.German@CenturyLink.com 

Voice:  (303) 992-5837 
Fax:  (720) 578-2912 
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